
 Wildlife and Parks Commission 
 
 Notice of Public Meeting 
 

A public meeting will be conducted by the Wildlife and Parks Commission at 1:30 p.m., 
Thursday, March 12, 2009 at the Dillon House, 404 SW 9th, Topeka, Kansas, to consider the 
business and future regulatory action of the Kansas Department of Wildlife and Parks. 

A general discussion and workshop meeting on business of the Wildlife and Parks 
Commission will begin at 1:30 p.m., March 12 at the location listed above.  The meeting will 
recess at 5:30 p.m. then resume at 7:00 p.m. at the same location for an additional workshop on 
Commission and Department business.  There will be public comment periods at the beginning 
of the afternoon and evening meetings for any issues not on the agenda and additional comment 
periods will be available during the meeting on agenda items. Old and new business may also be 
discussed at this time.  If necessary to complete business matters, the Commission will 
reconvene at 9:00 a.m. March 13 at the location listed above. 

Any individual with a disability may request accommodation in order to participate in the 
public meeting and may request the meeting materials in an accessible format.  Requests for 
accommodation to participate in the meeting should be made at least five working days in 
advance of the meeting by contacting Sheila Kemmis, Commission Secretary, at (620) 672-5911. 
Persons with a hearing impairment may call the Kansas Commission of Deaf and Hard Hearing 
at 1-800-432-0698 to request special accommodations. 

This notice period prior to the meeting constitutes a public comment period for the 
purpose of receiving written public comments on any workshop or future regulatory action by 
the Commission. 

All interested parties may submit written comments prior to the meeting to the Chairman 
of the Commission, Kansas Department of Wildlife and Parks, 1020 S. Kansas Ave, Suite 200, 
Topeka, KS 66612 or to sheilak@wp.state.ks.us if electronically.  All interested parties will be 
given a reasonable opportunity at the hearing to express their views orally or in writing with 
regard to future regulatory action on workshop items. 
  
 Kelly Johnston, Chairman       
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